
  
  

866 Yuhangtang Rd., Hangzhou 310058, P.R. China 

 

April 23, 2021 

 

Professor Mamokgethi Phakeng 

Vice-Chancellor  

University of Cape Town 

South Africa  

 

 

Note of support from Zhejiang University 

 

Dear Professor Mamokgethi Phakeng, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

 

On behalf of our entire university community, I’m writing to express our deep 

concern and solidarity to all UCT members who have felt the impact of the 

recent campus fire. Meanwhile, your timely and effective response for ensuring 

the safety of the UCT community is highly appreciated. 

 

As we try to future-proof our society in the face of unpredictable threats, I 

believe university partnerships will have an increasingly crucial role to play. I 

look forward to seeing you virtually in the coming months to renew our 

institutional partnership and explore further collaborations, in particular around 

the SDGs. 

 

Please feel free to let us know if ZJU could be of any assistance to you. 

 

With personal best regards, 

 

 

 

Professor WU Zhaohui 

President 


